In honor of Thanksgiving, I will note a few economic things to be thankful for regarding the US economy:
1. The US unemployment rate (even at 10.2%) is lower than Spain’s (19.3%) or South Africa’s (24.5%).

2. The US deflation rate is -.18% compared to an 11.6% inflation rate in India or a 20.9% rate in Venezuela.

3. The US GDP growth rate of 2.8% is better than Hungary’s (-7%) or Mexico’s growth rates (-7.1%).
4. The US trade deficit as a % of GDP (-3%) is lower than Portugal’s (-8.5%) or Vietnams’ (-9.9%).

5. The US budget deficit as a % of GDP (-11.9%) is smaller than Ireland’s (-13.6%) or the UK’s (-14.5%).
6. The increase in the US money supply was only 13.5% over the last year compared to 48.2% in Switzerland.

7. The US S&P 500 is up 22.9% so far this year and the NASDAQ composite is up 22.9% compared to Japan’s Nikkei 225 being up only 11%.
8. The US isn’t Zimbabwe or ruled by Robert Mugabe.  Zimbabwe’s unemployment is at 90%, their inflation rate is over 11.2 million%, and their per capita income is $200 a year.

9. The US isn’t Venezuela or ruled by Hugo Chavez.  Venezuela is experiencing energy and water shortages due to bad government policies.

10. The US isn’t France, where they have the highest Tax misery index of any country in the world according to Forbes Magazine.

Because it is Thanksgiving week, I won’t point out the number of countries that are doing better than the US in the above categories.  Just be thankful that our economy doesn’t rank dead last.

